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From: Janene O'Sulliva
Sent:  Thursday, 3 January 2013 5:46 PM
To: Electoral Reform

Subject: Non- Compulsory voting

| consider this is a retrograde step for Queensland and will decrease the number of people voting which will
allow the electoral processs in Queensland to be hijacked by special interest groups and will cause confusion
when there is a federal poll. This significant change was not taken to the last election which is distrubing. This
is not what the peopie of Qld voted for. The other proposed changes to funding of donations are also of
concern and again will disenfranchise Queenslanders and serve to entrench the current government.

Janene Lee O'Sullivan

20/12/2013



